Kowalski, Matthew

From: a2guy Michigan [a2guy@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 9:50 AM
To: Planning

Subject: Opposed to 2250 S. Main condo project

Good morning,

| live on Ascot Road in Ann Arbor and | am continuing to be opposed to the condo development that is
planned in our back yard. | do not want to see it connect onto Ascot through Lambeth. Ascot is a nice quiet
residential street and we do not want move traffic to be cutting through our neighborhood. Itis a street
where kids play and it needs to be kept slow and residential.

| also am opposed to letting any of the trees be cut down in that area just for construction. Some of those
trees have been on the property for 50 years or more and | would hate to see them cut down just for
construction.

William Pollard
Ann Arbor



